November 19, 2010
Senator Saxby Chambliss 

416 Russell Senate Office Bldg.

Washington, DC 20510

Re: Mandatory Helmut Laws

Dear Senator Chambliss,

Recently the National Transportation Safety Board (NTSB) issued a press release recommending that all states pass mandatory helmet laws. Georgia Motorcycles and ABATE of Georgia do not feel that mandatory helmet laws will improve motorcycle safety. I am a registered voter and a member of  American Bikers Active Toward Education (ABATE) of Georgia, Inc.  and urge you not to support any legislation designed to pass mandatory helmet laws. 

The three states with the lowest fatality rates in the country per 10,000 registered motorcycles: Minnesota, Iowa and Wisconsin do not have mandatory helmet laws. Of the ten states with the highest fatality rates seven of them have universal helmet laws.
Since Louisiana reinstated their helmet law in 2004, fatalities have climbed to their highest levels.

What is needed to improve motorcycle safety is more emphasis and resources put into motorist awareness, training and education for both motorcyclists and automobile motorists. 

ABATE, American Bikers Active Toward Education is dedicated toward increasing motorcycle safety, education for both  bikers and automobile drivers and monitoring and promoting positive motorcycle related legislation.

Please feel free to contact me for more information or to answer any questions or clarifications needed. Thank you for your time and consideration in this important matter.
Sincerely,

__________________________________

___________________________________
___________________________________
___________________________________
Address and phone number

